
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

Sept. 2

Free Community Meal 

Volunteers & Recipients

and Common Cup

3

Pastors, Ministry Leaders, 

Lay Staff and 

Maintenance Staff

4

Morning Exercise Group 

and Book Club

5

Quilters, Sewers, and 

Prayer Shawl Ministries

6

Spit-n-Shine Volunteers

7

Bulletin and Faith 

Matters  Assembly 

Groups and 

Front Desk Volunteers

8

Sunday School Teachers, 

Curriculum Writers and 

Helpers

9

Extravaganza

Sunday School Students 

and their families

10

Music Ministries: 

Choirs, Musicians, 

Worship Leaders, Special 

Music Volunteers

11

Marriages and Families

12

Confirmation Students, 

Leaders and Mentors

13

High School Free Lunch 

and other Ecumenical 

Ministries

14

FLC Women

15

Church Council and 

Ministry Teams

16

Digging Deeper Leaders 

and participants

17

Crossways Class Leader 

and participants

18

E-mail Prayer Chain 

Members

19

56er's and 

Release Time Students

20

FLC Impossible Faith 

Groups Filming Crew, 

Writing Team, Facilitators 

and Participants 

21

Prodigal College Ministry

22

Mugs and Muffins

Men of Faith 

23

Radio Broadcasts: 

Services and KDUZ 

Devotions

24

Caregivers and 

Befrienders

25

Homebound, Assisted 

Living, and Nursing Home 

Ministries

26

FLYouth

27

Seniors' Potluck

28

Lawn Mowers, Flower 

Garden and Yard Tenders

29

Altar Guild and 

Communion Assistants

30

TV Broadcasts and 

Hutch Leader

Sermonettes

Oct. 1

Worship Volunteers: 

Ushers, Greets, Readers, 

Money Counters, Audio, 

Video and Computer 

Volunteers

2

Caring Card Ministry and 

those who are lonely

3

Youth Book and Bible 

Study groups and leaders

4

 Adult Bible Study groups 

and leaders

5

Funeral Servers and 

Ushers

6

Seminary Students

Faith Lutheran Church 

A Month of Prayer
As another program year full of ministry opportunities begins, the Faith family is urged to use this calendar to 

pray for our congregation throughout the month of September—and then continue those prayers in the months 
that follow! Thanks to Jan Kreie for initiating this important call to prayer.


